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20th January 2023 
 
 
No Strike Action: All Saints Open as Normal 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
You may be aware that some teaching unions have voted to strike on various dates over the next few weeks. 
These dates are Wednesday 1st February, Wednesday 1st March, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. 
 
I am very pleased to update you that this WILL NOT affect All Saints. School will be open, lessons will carry on as 
normal and all teachers will be in school.  
 
If you have other children in your family that attend high schools or other primary schools where strikes are taking 
place, we still expect all children at All Saints to be in school as normal on these days. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


